
 

Preschool provision in rural communities 
policy 
This is a mandated policy under the operational policy framework. Any edits to this page must follow the 
process outlined on the creating, updating and deleting operational policies page. 

19 December 2023 - Due to interim arrangements in place for the resourcing of 
small country preschools in 2024 and 2025, this policy has been temporarily 
suppressed and will be reviewed in 2025.  

Contact 
Preschool Policy and Advice 

Phone: 8226 0812 

Email: education.PreschoolPolicyAndAdvice@sa.gov.au 
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